
 CRICKET  

Come and see what all the fuss is about! 
On the back of the current Ashes series in England, the return 

Ashes series in Australia in November and 2015 world cup to 

be held in Australia.. cricket is the word and here is your chance 

to join in all the action. 

 
Your local cricket club, Carnegie South ‘Redbacks’ Cricket Club, is 

currently seeking players of all ages and abilities to join their exciting 

and ever growing junior program. Carnegie South is a family oriented 

cricket club committed to their junior program and offering a fun, safe 

and inclusive environment for all players and their families.  

Junior registration days / pre season training sessions: 

This year the club year the club is having rolling registration days at the same time 

our junior pre season training is taking place to make it more convenient for 

parents to sign their kids up. These training sessions are a great chance to meet 

your teammates, meet your coach and sharpen up your skills! 

 Saturday 31st August from 10am til 12pm  

 Saturday 07th September from 10am til 12pm  

 Saturday 14th September from 10am til 12pm  

 Saturday 21st September from 10am til 12pm  
 
 
 

For more information please contact our Junior Coordinator Adrian Hulston: 

Carnegie South ‘Redbacks’ Cricket Club  

 
Lords reserve, crn Madden & Munro Ave Carnegie VIC 3163  

contact Adrian Hulston on 0409 971 754 or @ csccjuniors@gmail.com  

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU 

OUT ON THE GROUND THIS SEASON!! 
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